
 

House Committee on Culture and the Arts and the Committee on Finance. Some of the legislation 
that I will be working on includes: tax relief, neighborhood noise regulations, and helping our 
homeless community to get off the streets and back on their feet.  
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this 
issue: 

• 

 

To my neighbors and friends, 

 I hope you and your Ohana had a wonderful holiday 
season and started the new year well. As we begin the 
new year, I would first like to thank you for the privilege of 
representing you and our community at the Hawaii State 
House of Representatives.  

 Although the Capitol remains closed, I hope to welcome 
you all to my office when we can once again gather. Our 
office is up and running; we are committed to working with 
you to rebuild our state and our community from the 
impacts of COVID-19. I am incredibly honored to work 
with Senator Sharon Moriwaki, Councilmember Tommy 
Waters, and Councilmember Calvin Say, who are all 
committed leaders ready for the challenges ahead.  

 In this upcoming legislative session, I will serve as Vice-
Chair of the House Committee on Health, Human 
Services, and Homelessness, and as a member of the 

I am humbled to join eight fine legislators as part of the Freshmen class of 2020. In our class, we have a 
health policy expert, a civil rights attorney, a young community organizer, an advocate for victims of sex 
trafficking, a health policy expert, a diplomat, a former legislator, and city councilman.  

Pictured above: Rep. Pat Branco, Rep. Matt Lopresti, Rep. Greggor Ilagan, Rep. Jeanne Kapela, Rep. 
Sonny Ganaden, Rep. Jackson Sayama, Rep. Lisa Marten, and Rep. Adrian Tam.  

 2020 has been a tough year for us 
all, and the challenges we face, 
though sometimes very difficult, are 
never insurmountable if we face them 
together. I want to wish you a very 
happy and prosperous new year and 
to please contact me so that we can 
work together to improve our 
community. 

With the deepest gratitude, 
 
 
 
 

Adrian K. Tam 
State Representative, District 22 
. 

January 2021 



House District 22 Office Information 

Although the Capitol remains closed to visitors, our office is hard at work responding to our community. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance to you.  

Representative Adrian Tam 
 

Hawaii State House of Representatives 
District 22: Waikiki-Ala Moana 

Hawaii State Capitol, #317 
415 S. Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

 
Phone: 808-586-8520 

Fax: 808-586-8524 
Email: reptam@capitol.hawaii.gov 

Senator Sharon Moriwaki and Rep. Adrian Tam donat-

ing masks to Jefferson Elementary School 

Charlie, Representative Tam and Representative John Mizuno 

 I encourage all of my constituents to take 

part in the legislative process . A good place 

to start is the Legislature’s website:  

www.capitol.hawaii.gov.   

 A wealth of information is available on the 

homepage, including a search function that 

allows users to access bills and resolutions, 

determine their status, and find out when up-

coming committee meetings are scheduled.  

 Website users can also register an account 

to create a personalized list of measures and 

receive email notifications for hearings on 

specific measures of interest.   

USEFUL NUMBERS 

Illegal Dumping 808-768-3203 

State Pothole Hotline 808-536-7852 

City Pothole Hotline 808-768-7777 

State Homelessness 808-586-0193 

State Dept of Health 808-586-4400 

Abandoned Vehicles 808-733-2530 

Trash Collection 808-768-3200 

Street Light Repair 808-768-8387 

Tree Trimming 808-971-7151 

Neighborhood Complaints 808-768-3705 

City Complaints 808-768-4381 


